The County of Essex and the municipalities of Kingsville, Leamington, Essex, Tecumseh, LaSalle, Lakeshore and
Amherstburg are considering a change to the existing vacancy tax rebate program for commercial and industrial
properties. Under the proposal, these changes would go into effect for 2018.

The intent of this change is to encourage the use of vacant properties to help support vibrant and sustainable
communities.

We welcome your feedback.

Do you benefit from a tax reduction for a vacant unit or vacant land? *

O Yes
O No

How important is a tax reduction for vacant units or vacant land in your business plan?*
(O Not important
O Somewhat Important
O Neutral
O Very Important
(O Extremely Important

Is there anything else you would like to tell us about as we consider a change to the vacancy tax rebate
program?

What impact would a discontinuation of the vacant unit rebate or vacant land tax reduction have on your
business plan? *

O Limited Impact
O Significant Impact
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Please describe the impact to your business plan. *
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